
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
March 21, 2013 
 
 

Workshop on Downloading eBooks and Audiobooks Using a Kindle Device 
 
The Santa Maria Public Library invites you to a free workshop on how to download 
eBooks and audiobooks to a Kindle Device.  The workshop is offered to those who 
would like to learn how to search the library collection for a title that is compatible with 
their Kindle device and download it to their device.  Participants are encouraged to bring 
their Kindle device. 
 
The workshop will be offered at the Santa Maria Public Library at 421 S. McClelland 
Street, in Shepard Hall, from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., Tuesday, April 9, 2013. 
  
Seats are limited and pre-registration is required.  Signups will begin on Tuesday, 
March 26, 2013 at the Information Desk located on the second floor of the main library. 
 
The library’s hours are 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday, and 10:00 
a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Friday and Saturday. The library is closed on Sunday. 

 
Questions may be directed to the Reference Department at 925-0994 ext. 331. 
 
 
Department:     Santa Maria Public Library 
Contact Person:   Joyce Fischer, Library Technician 
Telephone Number:    (805) 925-0994 ext. 331 
Email Address:                libraryreference@ci.santa-maria.ca.us  
 
 
 
 


